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You don't often get email from jpbrasher1@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

Dear city council,

I am writing as a renter from Ward 1 to urge you against rushing through a vote on the mayor's
measure to rollback rent stabilization protections. 

To ensure that tenant protections and rent stabilization -- a hard won measure at the ballot box
in 2021 -- receives fair treatment by the city council, I urge you to stay over a vote on the
rollback to rent stabilization until after Ward 4 has an elected CM. 

Moving forward with the vote, likely to be close with the mayor as a potential tiebreaker, with
an unelected interim CM undermines our local democracy and prioritizes expediency over the
ballot box.

From Ward 1,
Jordan
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